To the Fa Conference in Montreal, Canada

Greetings! Through Dafa disciples’ constant efforts over the last several years, and through your clarifying the truth, the world’s people have become more and more clearheaded. You have saved more and more beings, and along with this have been establishing Dafa disciples’ futures. This is commendable and worth congratulating. 

In our Fa conferences you are continually summarizing [what you’ve experienced and learned]. While validating the Fa and putting into action how Dafa disciples should cultivate, you still have some shortcomings. Fully utilize the good things you’ve learned and strengthen your righteous thoughts, and doing so will allow you to do even better with Dafa disciples’ things. 

This Fa conference is a grand gathering of Dafa disciples, and it is a reflection of Dafa disciples establishing their mighty-virtue. Don’t let up with your efforts, and let’s do even better in this final time. I wish you complete success.
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